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HUNGRY TO HELP?
If you're in the mood for a quick snack, please see the info below and help do some

good for one of our fellow TCMA Grant Recipients, while satisfying your hunger.



FIRST GENERAL MEETING
September 20, 9:30 am

Breakfast will be catered.
This historic home is in north-central
Austin. Master builder Abner Cook



designed and built the house in 1855 as a
suburban estate many years before the
surrounding area was settled by other

homes and businesses. A private tour of
the museum will follow the meeting.

 
Parking is available behind the home.

AUSTIN ADVENTURES
Tuesday, August 30, 9:30am-1:00pm

2nd Annual Ladies Boat Day
on Lake Austin 

 
The boat holds 10 people and 6 have
RSVP'd, so don't delay if you want to

come join us. This committee is a lot of
work, so please be prepared to work your

fingers to the bone waterskiing and
soaking up some last-of-the-summer-sun.

 RSVP to Cindy Nelson at
webmaster@tcmalliance.org

HAVE YOU SIGNED IN?
Be sure to sign on to the new website at

www.tcmalliance.org!
 

Under the "Committees" tab, you can read
descriptions of the committees, check out



who has already signed up, and join a

committee yourself!

 

Would you like a copy of the membership

directory?  Under the "Membership" tab,

you can download the current version.

KIDS CARE CLUB
The TCMA's Kids Care Club has begun already on their mission for giving back in the

Austin community by helping other children get the school year started out right. The kids

made healthy snack goodie bags to add to the 43 backpacks with school supplies, we

made earlier this year. The backpacks and goodie bags were given away at the Healthy

Kids Day with the Volunteer Healthcare Clinic. The kids also wrote encouraging notes to

put inside the bags, and they had a lot of fun making them. We will have many more fun

things planned for the Kids Care Club this year. Please let Wendy Propst know if you are

interested in getting your kids involved at wendywpropst@gmail.com  

FUN FACTS
Did you know........that in 1990-91 the Medical Alliance (then called Auxiliary) gave

Austin Community College the first endowed scholarship the college had ever received?

It went to their School of Nursing. 
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